
University of Manchester Access Newsletter (contact elk@manchester.ac.uk) 

This newsletter goes out to teachers and advisors who have signed up to hear about news and 

events from the University of Manchester that may be of benefit to them and their pupils. The 

newsletter is not WP targeted, but target groups can be identified by giving us information on the 

specific groups you’re looking to work with, under the targeting question on the submission form.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gateways Teachers Newsletter (contact gateways@manchester.ac.uk) 

This newsletter goes out to our main link teacher in schools who participate in the Gateways 

Programme and promotes activities and projects from across UoM that may be of interest and/or 

targeted specifically at WP audiences.  

The schools on the Programme are all high priority WP target schools located within Greater 

Manchester who have above average FSM uptake and below average GCSE performance. There are 

up to 60 members of this list at any given time, representing the c.48 schools on the programme. 

 

 

 

 

Post-16 Teachers and Advisors Newsletter (contact hannah.goodwin@manchester.ac.uk) 

This newsletter is sent to teachers/careers advisers who support Year 12 and 13 students preparing 

for higher education. The content is usually focused around: 

 Highlighting key activities or events that promote UoM to prospective applicants eg Open 
Days, Manchester Connect 

 Updates from the University on admissions processes and policies relevant to applicants 

 Promoting resources and workshops that support students applying for University eg. Our 
UCAS application and student life presentations 

 Promoting resources and training for teachers/advisers supporting students 

Publication dates:   

 25th November 

 27th January  

 24th March 

 26th May  

 30th June 

Deadline for submissions:   

 10th of each month 

Publication dates:   

 ~15th of each month 

Deadline for submissions:   

 1st of every relevant month  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greater Manchester Higher Website (contact gmhigher@manchester.ac.uk) 

Greater Manchester Higher is a collaborative network of universities and further education colleges 

across Greater Manchester, raising the ambitions of young people and increasing awareness of 

higher education through providing impartial information, advice and guidance, alongside a menu of 

targeted outreach activities.  

The website is viewed by secondary school teachers (Y9-13) and all events/activities submitted will 

appear on the ‘Events & Activities’ page of the central GMH website. 

 

 

 

 

Primary Teachers Newsletter 

Due to staffing changes and a restructure to the team, a Primary Teachers newsletter will not be 

sent. When this changes, the form will be updated. 

 

Publication dates:   

 Website is updated weekly 

Deadline for submissions:   

 N/A 

Publication dates:   

 w/c 26th September 

 w/c 31st October 

 w/c 5th November 

 w/c 16th January 

 w/c 27th February 

 w/c 17th April 

 w/c 5th June 

 w/c 10th July 

Deadline for submissions:   

 Week before publication 

https://gmhigher.ac.uk/
https://gmhigher.ac.uk/events-and-activities/

